
LIVERMORE CHAMBER'S 2011 BOARD
OF DIRECTORS INCLUDES OUR OWN
SBLEND SBLENDORIO
Sblend has been active in the Chamber for many years and will be (re)installed to the Livermore
Chamber's 2011 board of directors. This will take place on Saturday, February 12, at the Livermore
Chamber's 85th annual gala event. 

Few seats are still available.  If  you are interested in attending, you can register at the Livermore
Chamber of Commerce's website or by clicking here.
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